
BRIMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk: Christine McGarvie. 71 Pelican Road, Pamber Heath. RG26 3EL 

Email: clerk@brimptonparish.org.uk Tel: 0118 970 1576 

 

 
 

Brimpton Annual Parish Assembly 
 

Tuesday 4th May  
 

Place: Videoconference due to Coronavirus (Covid-19) restrictions 
 

A short Annual Parish Assembly will be held after the Parish Council meeting via 
video-conference. Members of the public who wish to attend the meeting are asked 
to contact the Clerk who will provide the login details for the call.  Members of the 

public who wish to raise an issue but are unable to join the call should also contact 
the Clerk who will ensure that issues are raised.  In the interests of transparency, a 

recording of the proceedings will be placed on our website for 5 days after the 
meeting. 

 
 

Agenda 
 

1. To agree to defer all business to a Parish Meeting later in the year when 
Covid restrictions are not in place.  

 
 
 
 


